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I am opposed to this bill.  Oregon has a long history of government by the people.  

We have been able to enact legislation and constitutional amendments through the 

petition process.  The petition process has given the people of Oregon a voice in 

government other states do not have.  We must not dilute the ability of the people to 

have a voice in what the legislature does and in the laws we want to live under. 

 

It is important for this bill to not pass. 


